
 
Extended E-Learning Newsletter 

Summitville 5th and 6th Grade Classes 
Ms. Kellams, Miss Gill, and Mrs. Raichel 

 
Expectations 

Assignments 
- Be sure to check in and complete assignments each day.  

- If there are ongoing assignments (as in, the due date is not necessarily the 
date it was assigned), you will still need to check in with that teacher each 
day and make sure that the assignment is submitted by the due date. 

- All new assignments will be uploaded to Google Classroom by 8:00 am each day. 
Students have 24 hours to complete daily assignments unless otherwise noted. 

- Students will still be expected to complete 30 minutes AR reading each day. AR 
tests can be taken at home between 8 am and 4 pm (school hours) without a 
monitor password.  

- There will be no assignments over Spring Break. 
- Classwork will begin being posted again on March 31. 

Communication 
- Students - please contact your teachers through Google Classroom with any 

questions you have. Once you have asked a question, please check back for replies - 
they may not be immediate, but they will be answered within 24 hours. 

- Parents - please contact teachers through email during this time with any 
questions. You can expect a response within 24 hours. Also, please let the teachers 
know ​from your parent email account​ if your child is ill and unable to do work 
that day. ​We will not accept that information from a student email account.  

- Ms. Kellams (Math): ​jkellams@mgusc.k12.in.us 
- Miss Gill (Reading/Language Arts): ​agill@mgusc.k12.in.us 
- Mrs. Raichel (Science/Social Studies): ​mraichel@mgusc.k12.in.us 

 
This is a new experience for all of us! If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to us. Please stay healthy and safe during this time! 

- Ms. Kellams, Miss Gill, and Mrs. Raichel  
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